
 
 
 

Beverly Hills Middle School will be hosting a Virtual Speak Up 
Event on February 25, 2021. 

 
We are looking for students to serve as members of the Speak Up 

Student Leadership Team. 
 

The Student Leadership Team will choose the topics of discussion 
for the evening’s event, and work with staff members to facilitate 

meaningful conversations around these topics. 
 

If you are interested in joining the Student Leadership Team please 
register today using the following link: 

https://speakup.org/slt-signup/  
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